
  

  
  

February 5, 2020  
  

On the evening of Saturday, April 25th , our school, St. Patrick Catholic School in 
Largo will be hosting our annual Pot O’ Gold Dinner and Silent Auction.  This is a 
major fundraising event for the school.  The silent auction raises money for tuition 
assistance programs and other critical academic and co-curricular initiatives.  We 
anticipate over 150 parents, teachers, alumni, and friends of St. Patrick School to 
attend.   

  

We are soliciting donations to be a part of the auction and would greatly appreciate 
any help you might be able to provide.  We are happy to pick up any donations or 
they may be mailed to St. Patrick School, 1501 Trotter Rd., Largo, Fl 33770, 
Attn: Patty Ruppel.  

  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available.  Please contact the event chair for 
more information about sponsoring our event.   

  

St. Patrick Catholic School is a non-profit organization.  I have enclosed our Tax 
Exempt number 85-8015928498C-9 if you need this for your records.  Mr. Keith 
Galley is our school principal.  Thank you for your consideration.  

  
Sincerely,  

   
Katherine Piech   
Event Chairperson 
kpiech@stpatrickcatholic.org  
727-415-4403  

  
Patricia Ruppel  

Advancement Coordinator  

St. Patrick School 
727-455-1976  

  


